
 

RECONSTITUTION OF PROCUREMENT DEPARTMENT 

NAIROBI: Monday, 05 June, 2017: The Commission on 29th May 2017 relieved the 

Procurement Director Mr. Lawy Aura of his duties necessitated by incompetence that has 

made operations untenable as we fast approach the General Election. 

We have noted with deep concern the growing anxiety associated with the ballot 

procurement in particular the bidding process and ultimate selection of the supplier. The 

Commission is addressing the issue of the procurement of ballot material with utmost 

urgency. We are making every effort in reducing the delay in the selection of the supplier 

and we will inform the nation of our options soon. 

We will continue to engage all political actors and in utmost good faith as we proceed 

with the procurement of the ballot material and other processes. 
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CHAIRMAN 


